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11/01/2020  20:50:002019/5649/P OBJ Ms Fletcher Kristina Smith Planning Camden Council

Dear Kristina Smith,

Objection to planning application ref. 2019/5649/P

I wish to object to the above planning application, ref. 2019/5649/P.

This new development, within the conservation area, will have an adverse effect on the neighbourhood since it 

is out of character with the surrounding terraced properties.

In addition, the loss of trees in the immediate vicinity of the building will have a detrimental effect on the 

ecology of the surrounding area.

Neighbouring properties' houses and gardens will be overlooked causing lack of privacy and loss of amenity.

There is concern that the disturbance of ground during the building process could lead to potential subsidence 

of nearby buildings.

Traffic density in the locality will be further exacerbated by the expected addition of more ungaraged cars and 

pressure on additional street parking requirements.

Yours sincerely,
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